following questions. You can only respond by attending the meeting when you join us on April 4™ at 1pm at
the Ommelanden Hunter Center.

Question 1. What do we need to do to increase attendance at the community meetings?

Question 2. How can we get support for the future of Llangollen Estates to minimize risk of disbanding of
the Civic Association?

Question 3. Where do you see our Civic Association in the future?

These questions are important too all of our neighbors.

Thank you,
Patricia Norwood-Thomas

President
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